

The Parent Survey to support the Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) project.

Dear Parents,

We would like your help in completing a survey about your school and your child please.

Your school is taking part in the national PINS project -Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity In Schools (PINS). 'Neurodiversity' is an umbrella term which is used to describe people who have brains and thinking styles which work in a slightly different way to 'neurotypical' people. It includes various differences, such as autism, ADHD, dyspraxia, OCD, Tourette's Syndrome and literacy and numeracy difficulties.

We want to help make your school more inclusive of all children and to work with you to do this. The information from the survey will be used to understand the current strengths and potential areas of improvement in a school.

The link is here: https://bit.ly/3U0z7Nw



or you can use this QR code

The answers you give us will help us plan our support for you and your school going forward.

If you have any questions, please talk to your school.

Best wishes,

Sarah Conboy

Srah Conboy

CEO Pinpoint

pinpoint for parents by parents

Who are Pinpoint?

- We are your local Parent Carer Forum and hub for information, signposting and events for all things SEND (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities).
- We offer free signposting, information, professionally supported workshops and events.
- We work across Cambridgeshire, linking parents and carers to the right professionals.
- We work to make sure you get the services you need in a way that works for you by feeding back to those who are responsible for them.
- We are a Charity funded to be the Forum for Cambridgeshire by the Department for Education

Find out more about us and the free support we offer: www.pinpoint-cambs.org.uk